
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

10th  June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Classes for September 2024 – I am pleased to share with you that although our allocation 

numbers for Reception are lower than planned (14) we are still able to run with seven straight 

classes from September 2024. The following class arrangements will be in place and the 

support staff will be allocated in due course.  

This week we start the transition visits for our new starters so all children will have the 

opportunity to spend some time with their new teachers.  

Reception Mrs Braham 

Year 1 Mrs Robinson 

Year 2 Ms Curry 

Year 3 Miss Winfield 

Year 4 Miss Wilde  

Year 5 Miss Copperthwaite 

Year 6 Mr Broxup  

 

Summer term - We know it is a busy time of year with lots of enrichment activities and class 

trips but please can we ask that you read all communications from school and complete any 

consents as soon as possible and prior to the deadline. Mrs GB has lots of documents to 

process and does not have the time to chase people who have not replied etc. This applies to 

all events including sports events and competitions. We do not want to cancel anything but 

we may be left with no choice if people do not respond before the deadline given.  

  
100 Club Winners –Below are the winners, drawn live on the parent Facebook page. 
1st Michael Anfield £30 (23) 
2nd Sarah Cook £20 (24) 
3rd Stuart Marshall £10 (25) 
4th Bogumila Opala £5 (7) 
 
Well done to Team NIDD for winning the team points this week. 
 
 
 



Well done to the following children who have received the Headteacher certificates this 
week. 
Reception –  Henry for consistently trying hard all week in all aspects of school life. 
Reception – Hugo for enthusiasm and effort particularly with writing. 
Reception – Benny for enthusiasm and effort, particularly with writing. 
Year 1 – Charlie for super efforts in reading and writing. Well done. 
Year 1 – Emilia for always working sensibly through tasks and always trying her best. Well 
done. 
Year 2 – Isla for super efforts in neatness and presentation in all her work.  
Year 3 – Lillian for her determination with adding expression to her reading. 
Year 4 – George for a positive attitude and team spirit. 
Year 5 – Olivia for super imagination and creativity in our recent free writing sessions. 
Year 5 – Olivia for super imagination and creativity in our recent free writing sessions.  
Year 6 – Patryk for showing a really positive attitude to all of his learning this year.  
 
Juice and Biscuits – Tomorrow I will welcome the following children for juice and biscuits. 
Reception – April and Ezra; Year 1 Lillie and George; Year 2 – Jesse and Lucinda; Year 3 – Devon 
and Bea; Year 4 -  Oliver and Harry E; Year 5 -  Henry and Harry D and Year 6 – Zac and Molly.       
 
Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) programme – As you will be 
aware we have been lucky enough to be chosen to participate in the above project with the 
NHS and North Yorkshire Council.  Across the County only 8 schools, including ourselves will 
work together in this project that aims to improve support for children with additional needs. 
Please see below a letter from Parent Carer Voice North Yorkshire.  
 
Special Educational Needs and/or Disability (SEND) is defined as any child that has a learning 
difficulty or disability that makes it harder for a child to learn compared to children of the 
same age. Children with Special Educational Needs (SEN) are likely to need extra or different 
help from that given to other children their age. This help is known as special educational 
provision - no diagnosis or EHCP is required.  
 
As part of the programme we will hold termly meetings in order to: ● Work cooperatively 
with the school ● Ensure that parents and carers have their voices heard by the school ● Bring 
parents and carers together to share experiences ● Facilitate guest speakers to discuss SEND 
specific topics.  
 
At the meeting we will be planning how our sessions will run for the next academic year, and 
what parent carers would like to theme sessions on. The meeting will be held on Thursday 
20th June 2024 starting at 9.15am in School We appreciate a large number of parents and 
carers, care for younger/older siblings during the day; you are more than welcome to bring 
them along under your responsibility. You can drop in to the meeting for as long or little as 
you wish, we will be there for up to 2 hours. If you are unable to attend and wish to be 
involved, pop us an email - parentcarervoice.pins@gmail.com Please include - your name, 
School attending and  Child/Young person’s name. Please try to join us and encourage other 
parent carers to come along too. We are delighted to be included within the project and look 
forward to seeing you soon! Parent Carer Voice North Yorkshire Registered Charity: 1201947 
 



Thank you for a fantastic silent disco, the children enjoyed the event that was run by PTA and 
we appreciate your support at these events. We will update you ASAP with the sum raised. 
 
An update from Anita regarding school lunch on Mon 1st July – please note this dinner is the 
pasta/sauce NOT the roasted vegetable option. 
 
Parent FORUM Date - Our termly parent forum  meeting will be on Thursday 20th June at 
************* If you have anything you wish to share then please contact your class 
representative.  
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Tuesday 11th June - Year 1 and 2 school trip to Stockeld Park  - please make sure you pack a 
raincoat and wear sensible shoes too. 
Wednesday 12th June - Year 5 trip to the Yorkshire Museum  
 
Monday 17th June - Year 2, 3 and 4 Celebration Assembly for parents 
Tuesday 18th June - Year 4 trip to Howsham Mill  
Wednesday 19th June - Royal Celebration lunch  
Wednesday 19th June – drawalong day with a Cbeebies animator (R/5/6) 
Thursday 20th June - 9.15am PINS meeting 
Thursday 20th June - 2pm Parent Forum meeting 
 
Monday 24th June – Year 6 Yoyo Workshop 
 
Monday 1st July – Year 5 and 6 Celebration Assembly for parents 
FRIDAY 5th JULY – SPORTS DAY – KS2 9.15am and KS1 and EYFS 1.30pm – please can parents 
bring a chair to sit on 
 
Monday 8th July – Reception and Year 1 Celebration Assembly for Parents  
Year 5/6 Residential Trip – Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th July 
Monday 15th July – Music assembly for any child who learns an instrument and would like to 
perform. Parents of those performing are invited. 
Tuesday 16th July and Wednesday 17th July at 6pm – Year 6 Production. 
Leavers Service at Church – Friday 19th July at 9.15am. 
 
Monday 22nd July – School finishes for the summer holidays at 1.30pm. 
 
PE Fixtures 

Tuesday 11th June - Y5/6 Nerf Tournament @ Huntington Secondary School  
Friday 14th June - Y4/5 girls football match vs. Wheldrake @ Escrick  
Friday 28th June- Y4/5/6 girls’ athletics day @ Queen Margaret's (letters will be sent to 
relevant children) 
Thursday 4th July - Y1/2 football & Y5/6 cricket afternoon @ Huntington Secondary School 
(letters will be sent to relevant children) 
 



If there is anything you wish to discuss then please contact the school office to make an 
appointment or catch me at drop off/pick up times. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

